
In September 2021, four families filed a lawsuit in Allen Superior Court, Case No. 02D09-2109-
PL-000366, in which they objected to certain procedures related to COVID-19. The named 
defendants included Northwest Allen County Schools (NACS) and certain NACS School Board 
members and employees, as well as various state and county entities and officials.   
 
The four families and NACS are pleased to announce that they have reached an amicable 
resolution of their disputes with each other. As a result, the portions of the lawsuit against 
NACS, its board members, and employees will be dismissed. However, the four families and 
NACS look forward to continuing to live and work together in a thriving school community.  
 
The families intend to continue pursuing their remaining claims against the Indiana Department 
of Health, Allen County Department of Health, and state and local health officials.  
 
 
 
Contacts for families:  Kevin Mitchell, Esq. 
    Kevin@mitchelllitigation.com  
 
Contact for NACS:  Lizette Downey 
    Lizette.downey@nacs.k12.in.us 
    (260) 637-3155 x1012 
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